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Public Service Announcement

Strategic Environmental Assessment in Baffin Bay
and Davis Strait
Start Date: November 6, 2017

End Date: November 16, 2017
Baffin 60 sec

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) will be hosting two day Public Scoping
Sessions to discuss the Strategic Environmental Assessment in Baffin Bay and Davis
Strait, which will assess the potential for offshore oil and gas activities in the area.

This is an opportunity for you to ask questions and provide input into the NIRB’s
assessment.

Sessions are scheduled to take place:

Pangnirtung Community Hall November 6-7 6:30 p.m.
Qikiqgtarjuaq Community Hall November 8-9 6:30 p.m.
Cape Dorset Community Hall November 10-11 | 6:30 p.m.
Kimmirut Akavak Centre November 13-14 | 6:30 p.m.
Igaluit Catholic Parish Hall (Building 911) | November 15-16 | 6:30 p.m.

Simultaneous Inuktitut interpretation will be provided.
For more information contact Annie Cyr-Parent at 975-7827.
i

Media contact:

Eugenie Kwok

Acting Manager of Communications

Department of Economic Development and Transportation
867-975-7867

ekwok@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.
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Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en francgais a : www.gov.nu.ca.
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